
Covering your face does not change the shelter-in-place order, which requires people to stay home as much as 
possible and maintain physical distancing by staying 6 feet away from others. Face coverings need to cover your 
nose and mouth and can be made out of cloth materials, such as bandanas, scarves, t-shirts, or towels.  
 

For guidance on how to make or clean your facial covering visit the CDC website:  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html.  

- Out in public 

- Waiting in line or going inside a store 

- Picking up food at a restaurant 

- At hospitals or pharmacies 

- Going into facilities allowed to stay open 

- When waiting for or in a taxi or rideshare vehicle  

- When waiting for or on public transportation  

- At work, subject to your organization’s regulations 


